
 

NOTICE:  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to the Open 

Meetings Act that the ABILITY AWARENESS 

COMMITTEE regularly scheduled for Tuesday, July 5, 2022 

at 6:30 p.m. in the Village Community Room, 14240 W. 151st 

Street, has been cancelled.  
 

 

ABILITY AWARENESS COMMITTEE 

 

TUESDAY 

July 5, 2022 

 

MEETING CANCELLED 

 

 


